
The Jericho Underhill Land Trust Board was pleased to have received an influx of membership 

donations over the last two months.  We are grateful to those who have renewed their 

membership and to those who have recently decided to join us. 

 

As we get closer to spring, the JULT board is starting to plan some outdoor events.  We plan to 

have our annual bird walk in Mills Riverside Park and may add a wildflower walk, as well.  We 

will also have a photography workshop at Wolfrun Natural Area on June 1st.  The Jericho 

Conservation Commission is planning a clean-up day at Mills Riverside Park and we are 

contemplating the purchase of trees through the Winooski Valley Park District to shade out the 

Japanese knotweed there.   

 

Forestry work on the Gateway property is beginning to take shape.  We are doing some very 

small patch cuts to help the trees most crucial to wildlife.  We expect the project to be completed 

this summer.   

 

 

 

 


